
MAARS Club Meeting – November 13, 2020
Attending: Suzanne Asbury – W0MMA
9 People in Attendance 

Officer Reports: 
President     

 No new report
Vice President 

 No new report 
Treasurer 

 $814.46 
o Cash in hand $55.00, Checking Account $379.30, Repeater Fund $380.16 
o Known expenses for 2020: none 
o Estimated expenses for 2021 total $282.29 (repeater tower rental, PO Box rental and 

equipment insurance)

Old Business: 
 Repeater has not been moved to Jason's (KB0EOD) for testing
 

New Business:

 Club elections were held.  Results are as follows:
President Mike Asbury
Vice President Jon Klimek
Secretary Timothy Schmidt
Treasurer Suzanne Asbury

 MAARS meeting on December 11th will be at Vista Drive-in.  Jon (K0MHK) volunteered to set
up meeting via zoom, if necessary.


